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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FROM THE GOVERNMENT OF BELIZE  
IN PARTICIPATING IN THE PPCR 

 
  



I. INTRODUCTION 
 

1. Attached is a letter to the CIF Administrative Unit from Ms. Yvonne Hyde, Chief 
Executive Officer, Ministry of Finance and Economic Development. Government of Belize.  In 
this letter, Ms. Hyde: 
 

a) informs the PPCR Sub-Committee, through the CIF Administrative Unit, 
of its interest to be designated as a pilot country to receive funding under 
the PPCR; 

 
b) draws the Committee’s attention to the work that is underway in Belize to 

prepare a comprehensive cross-sectoral climate resilience investment plan 
similar to a PPCR Strategic Program for Climate Resilience; and 

 
c) requests as opportunity to present its climate resilience investment plan to 

the Sub-Committee at its meeting in November with a view to receiving 
comments and an endorsement of the validity of the programming process 
and its results. 

 
2. The Sub-Committee is invited to share its views on this communication. 
 
 








